
 
 
 
September 10, 2015 
 
 
 
Tom Wheeler, Chairman 
Federal Communications Commission  
445 12th Street SW 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
RE:  Proceeding No. 15-149  
 
Dear Chairman Wheeler:  
 
I am writing in regards to the proposed merger between Charter Communications and 
Time Warner Cable.  
 
It is my opinion that such a merger will be beneficial to our residents.  
 
I recently had the pleasure to meet and discuss issues with Marilyn Passmore, Director of 
Government Affairs in Michigan.  Therefore, please accept this letter as support of the 
merger, which is my opinion, and not the opinion of the Hamlin Township Board of 
Trustees.  
 
Thank You.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Nancy Vandervest 
Hamlin Township Supervisor 
  


